
  

 

There's a setback: Temporary service suspension to and from Tripoli, Libya 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

Due to the ongoing security situation in Tripoli, Libya, port operations have been 

suspended until further notice. Consequently, Hapag-Lloyd will temporarily suspend all 

vessel calls to and from Tripoli, and will not accept any new bookings related to this port. 

With your cargo planning in mind, we regret any inconvenience this may cause. Rest 

assured, our teams are working actively to find suitable alternatives for cargo currently en 

route. We will proactively reach out to affected customers to discuss tailored solutions and 

share the latest updates. 

 

If you should have any questions concerning this topic, please reach out to our teams 

at your preferred location who will assist you based on your situation. 
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Best regards, 
 

 

 

 
 

Niklas Jan 

from our Customer Communications Team 
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